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27th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to let you know that Badger Class have earned their next ten charter pieces so will be 

rewarded with a charter treat on the morning of Friday 4th July. The children discussed what they would 

like to do and then voted for their favourite idea:  

 

The children are going to: 

 Have a special Golden Paw Golden Time – every child gets to bring in a toy from home. Usual rules 

apply with no electronics or games with lots of small parts. As always, please make sure it is 

something they can share with a friend. 

 Have a sweet snack during the morning. Either Haribo or chocolate buttons so if your child has any 

food allergies, please let us know as soon as possible.  

 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Badger Class Team 
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